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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

HELLOWORLD WELCOMES QANTAS SHARE SALE  
 
 
Melbourne, 8 November 2022 
 
 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) announced today that Qantas had sold its shareholding in the 
Company via a fully underwritten book build with institutional shareholders. 
 
“Qantas has been a shareholder in HLO and its predecessor businesses since 2008. This sale 
significantly expands our free float and we thank Qantas for their long-term investment in the 
Company and in particular thank Andrew Finch, Qantas’s General Counsel, for his outstanding service 
as a Director of Helloworld for the past 6 years” said CEO Andrew Burnes. 
 
“We also welcome to the register a range of institutions who participated in the book build. Many of 
these are existing shareholders in the business however there are some new shareholders, most of 
whom we have presented to over recent months and it is exciting to see their belief in the business 
and the services we offer the travelling public in Australia, New Zealand and Fiji” added Mr Burnes. 
 
HLO has over 2000 agency and broker members of its various networks in Australia and New Zealand 
and has 155 million issued shares with over 9000 shareholders. 
 

 

 

- ENDS - 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel networks, air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, destination management 
services (inbound) and freight and coach operations. 
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Andrew Burnes, AO 
CEO and Managing Director 
Helloworld Travel Limited 
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